
 
Fall 2016 
 
Dear Grade 1-5 Parents,, 
 
I am excited to share that students now have​ access to a new keyboarding program 
for 1st - 5th grade students that will assist each student in mastering keyboarding. 
The portal to access this program is ​https://glenellynd41.typingclub.com/​.   This link can 
also be found on our ​Library Media Center​ webpage and your child’s Google Classroom 
account. 
 

Students will be prompted to enter their 
username and password.  Students will login-in 
using their Google accounts.  Don’t forget 

username@d41.org​.  .  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Students have been introduced to this program at school during their Digital Media 
class.  Students would benefit from frequent keyboarding practice, at home.  Please 
encourage your student to use proper technique and keep their fingers placed in the 
proper position.  
 
TypingClub is 100% web-based, so there are no downloads or plugins required. I 
recommend using Google Chrome when your child is logging into any school related 
account. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

 
Happy Keyboarding! 

 

https://glenellynd41.typingclub.com/
http://www.d41.dupage.k12.il.us/schools/forestglen/llc/index.asp
mailto:username@d41.org


 
Mrs. Callicoat 

Digital Literacy Specialist 
mcallicoat@d41.org 

630.534.7655 
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